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Bill O’Connell is a program manager with the National Rural Water Association 
(NRWA), supervising grants and contracts with USDA and EPA. He has 27 years of 
professional experience working with public water systems (PWS) and has been involved 
with wellhead and source water protection programs from the PWS level up to managing 
nationwide programs. As the Groundwater Specialist for 12 years with Montana Rural 
Water Systems Inc., he initiated the EPA/NRWA Wellhead Protection Program in 
Montana. He has a BS in Geological Engineering from Montana Tech in Butte, Montana.  
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